November 28, 2014

To Whom It May Concern

This letter is my personal recommendation for Brian Ellis. Brian was employed by
Eyeball Networks for over 8 years. I found him to be consistently pleasant,
tackling all assignments with dedication and a smile.

Brian wore many hats during his time at Eyeball. As a Marketing Manager he
successfully implemented several marketing plans that resulted in increased lead
generation and revenue. As an Internet Product and Service Manager he tested,
delivered our software and provided support to sales and our biggest customers.

Brian has an excellent work ethic. In addition, he is extremely organized, reliable
with excellent IT skills. Brian can work independently and is able to follow
through to ensure that the job gets done. He is flexible and willing to work on any
project that is assigned to him.

I highly recommend Brian for employment. He is a team player and would make a
great asset to any organization.

Sincerely,

(e

Chris Piche,

CEO

Eyeball Networks Inc.
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